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I am so very much opposed to this bill.  4% tax on tires, which are already expensive, 

is not in the best interest of the states many drivers. In these difficult times of high 

cost of living, having safe affordable tires should t be a worry. Plus the 4% tax isn’t 

even going towards Oregon roads or highways. 

 

I oppose this bill.  

Gwen Oakley 

   


